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Port of Corpus Christi Concludes La Quinta Property No Longer a Viable 

Option for Container Terminal Operations  
 

 
CORPUS CHRISTI, TX, USA – Port of Corpus Christi officials today determined that a planned container 
facility at the La Quinta Trade Gateway is no longer a viable option due to its proximity to the North Shore 
residential community.  Container terminal operations typically involve heavy usage of trucks, high profile 
cranes, and on-dock rail operations. Port officials concluded that noise and light from such operations 
would likely have a potentially negative impact on the adjoining residential areas.   As such, port officials 
are removing the container terminal concept from the La Quinta Trade Gateway master plan.   
 
The La Quinta Trade Gateway at Port Corpus Christi is approximately 1,300 acres located on the La Quinta 
Ship Channel.  Development of the facility was originally envisioned to include a state-of-the-art 
multipurpose dock and container facility in addition to providing industrial space for such tenants as 
voestalpine Texas, and the Gulf Cotton Compress.   
 
“The Port of Corpus Christi is committed to responsible growth”, said Charles W. Zahn, Jr., Port of Corpus 
Christi Commission Chairman.  “Potential effects from increased traffic and industrial noise from a 
container operation at La Quinta Trade Gateway is not compatible with our values in supporting the quality 
of life in the adjoining communities.  We are committed to the La Quinta Trade Gateway development, 
and continue to explore other low impact uses for the facility.” 
 
La Quinta Trade Gateway comprises the 47-foot (MLLW) deep La Quinta Ship Channel with direct access 
to approximately 1,300 acres of Port owned property.  La Quinta Ship Channel provides access for mini 
cape size dry bulk vessels to serve voestalpine’s dry bulk cargo dock that was completed in 2016 and LNG 
tankers to serve the Corpus Christi Liquefaction project that is currently under construction and expected 
to be in commercial operation by 2019. 
 
About Port Corpus Christi 
As a major economic engine of the South Texas Coastal Bend, Port Corpus Christi is the 4th largest port in the United 
States in total tonnage.  Strategically located on the western Gulf of Mexico with a 36 mile, 47 foot (MLLW) deep channel, 
Port Corpus Christi is a major gateway to international and domestic marine commerce.  The Port has excellent rail and 
highway network connectivity via three North American Class-1 railroads and two major interstates. With an outstanding 
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staff overseen by its seven member commission, Port Corpus Christi is clearly “Moving America’s Energy.” 
http://www.portcorpuschristi.com/ 
 

 
• Join the Energy Port of the Americas on Social Media • 

 

http://www.portcorpuschristi.com/
https://www.facebook.com/PortCorpusChristi
https://twitter.com/PoccaPort
http://www.linkedin.com/company/port-of-corpus-christi
https://plus.google.com/106599695956748334520/posts
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC6xQ7OS-gffuDtS1xZX-WWw?feature=watch
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